
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA 
(Admn. General Branch) 

F. No. AG-212/11/2/2024/SCA(G) 
Date: 2nd May, 2025

CIRCULAR

It  is  notified  for  information  to  all  concerned  that  the  Railway

Reservation  Counter  currently  functioning  from  the  First  Floor,  Block-E,

Administrative Buildings Complex, Supreme Court of India, has now shifted

to porta cabin in the area behind e-Sewa Kendra (Reception Office) near Gate

No.E, Main Building Campus.

The  Railway  Reservation  Counter  will  function  from  the  above-

mentioned new location in the Main Building Campus on and from, 3rd May,

2025 (Saturday).

  Sd/-

Assistant Registrar (AG) 

Copy to: All concerned


